
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 4 Learning Letter 

Autumn 1 

Miss Watterson 

Welcome back 
 

Hello everyone! I hope you all had a lovely holiday and enjoyed the warm weather; 
I cannot wait to hear all about your adventures now we are back.  
 

This summer I’ve been very busy traveling to Denmark, Cornwall, and Tenby. We 
spent the time as a family on the beach building a large sand fort with two moats, 
which was taller than me when you stood in the trench! I think the most exciting 
part was getting to watch as the sea rose high enough to crash over! 
 

A few of the children may be aware from our class swap that I am a Black belt in 
karate, and I am very excited to get the chance to possibly teach some younger 
member of the family this half term. I really enjoy reading in my spare time so I 
can’t wait to hear all about your favourite books and get to share some of mine 
with you all.  
 

I am very excited to be joining the Willow Brook family and teaching you all. I will 
be supported by Mrs Hallsworth with us during the mornings and we both hope the 
children are excited to learn lots this year and share their learning with you at 
home. 
 

 
 
 

Home Learning 
Handed out Friday – Returned Friday 

Reading 
We will provide your child with books from school 
to read at home. Please try to read as frequently as 
possible and sign the relevant part of the reading 
diary – thank you in advance! 
 
Homework Book 
Each week your child will bring home their 
homework book along with some pieces of 
homework to complete. For example, each week 
spellings will be sent home along with a piece of 
work linked to what we are currently learning 
about.  
  
Spellings 
In Year 4 the children will have a spelling lesson 
every Friday. In this time last week’s spellings will be 
assessed and new spelling rules will be taught.   

If you do have any questions or concerns that I can help with, please feel free to  
catch me on the playground. 

 
 
 
 

What are we learning? 
Our first topic 
As a school, we’re starting off by looking at Roald 
Dahl. In year four, we are focusing on ‘The Twits’. 
We will have the opportunity to learn more about 
these fantastic characters and the different pranks 
they pull on each other! To start of our journey, we 
will be turning ourselves into The Twits characters… 
 
 
 
 
 

More than Conquerors 
Autumn 1 Learning 
To find out more about what we are learning this 
half term, please see the reverse of this letter. 

PE 
Year 4 will be doing basketball in PE this half term and 
our PE days will be Monday and Wednesday. Please 
make sure children bring in their PE kit, with the 
correct footwear – We really appreciate your support. 



 


